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Seaton Ross Parish Council 

 
The next meeting on Friday 19 May will be the Annual Parish when the Chairman and 

officers are elected for the coming year. This will be followed by a Parish Council 

meeting. The Annual Parish Meeting will be held on Friday 16 June when parishioners 

are invited to talk with the parish councillors about parish matters.  Please bring ideas 

for enhancing the village and any queries you may have. All meetings start at 7.30pm in 

the Village Hall. Agendas and minutes for meetings go on the Parish noticeboard and on 

the website (http://www.seatonrossparishcouncil.org.uk/home).  Members of the public 

are welcome to attend the meetings. If they wish to speak briefly on any topic at the 

beginning of the meeting they should email the clerk seatonrosspc@gmail.com giving 

plenty of notice. Members of the public are not entitled to speak during the formal 

meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

Seaton Ross Village Hall 

 

  

150 CLUB  
Please see Notice Boards for the 

Monthly winners. 

 

Village Hall Social Saturday  

Next Coffee morning dates:- 

Saturdays 27 May and 24 June 10am to 

12 noon.   

 
Free coffee and tea and an opportunity to 

catch up with village news 

**********************  
Now that our kitchen has been revamped we 
have a scarcely used dishwasher surplus to 

requirements.  Make a donation to the Village 
Hall and you can take it away.  It is a silver 

coloured Beko DE3430FS with 4 programmes.  
Ring 318411. 

 

Next Village Hall AGM Meeting will be on 

Tuesday 30 May at 7.30pm in the Village Hall.  

ALL WELCOME. 

BOOK CLUB  – Meets monthly. Contact Cath 
for details: Cathwinnard@hotmail.com 
 

                   

VILLAGE LITTER COLLECTION 
The litter collection was a very worthwhile undertaking – we 
picked up lots of litter, especially in Southfield Lane where 
there were about 60 bottles along with other litter.   Very 
many thanks to the people who helped.  It is great to see the 
whole village so tidy, if only for a short time … 

 

Seaton Ross Village Website 

For more information about 

the village see our website 

http://seatonross.org.uk 



 Submissions for next issue to be sent to 
seatonrosstimes@gmail.com by  

10 June 2017 

DOG MEET AND GREET 
Any make or model!  

Next two meetings are on  

4th May (2pm – 3pm) 

3rd June (10am – 11am) 

Meet at Chapel Farm. 

See posters for details 

 

THE LADIES GROUP 
2 May - Spring lunch and Tulip Festival at 

Burnby Hall Gardens 

6 June – Burton Agnes 

 

http://seatonross.org.uk/seaton-ross-ladies-
group/ 
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ERYC have announced that with effect from the 1st April 2017, 
householders living close to a proposed planning application will no 
longer receive a letter from ERYC advising them of the planning 
proposal.  This means that if your neighbour is for example 
proposing to build an extension to their property, you will no 
longer receive a letter advising you of this.  Notices will still be 
displayed in the neighbourhood (usually on lamp posts) giving details 
of the planning application.  You can then respond to this application, 
if you wish, in several different ways (1) write to ERYC Planning 
Department (2) If you have access to a computer, you can respond on 
line to the ERYC Planning Portal.  You can find out how to register 
by using the step-by-step guide 
at www.eastriding.gov.uk/publicaccess (3) contact the Parish Council 
and attend meeting of the Council to raise any concerns. 
 

Beacon Young Farmers tractor parade 
 
 
 

 
 

OPEN GARDENS – SUNDAY 7 MAY 
For details contact Davina: 

davinajaneraffaelli@live.co.uk 
 
As well as all of the activities already advertised for 
the day there will be a children’s trail……finding 

gnomes and animals in and about the Open Gardens.  
Look at for more details! 

St Edmund’s Church 

 
The Big Breakfast will be held on Sunday 4th 
June in the Village Hall in aid of the Church.   
Bring family and friends for breakfast or 
brunch or lunch.  Book a slot – 10am, 11am, 12 
noon or 1pm.  Tickets £8 for adults, £4 for 
children.   Ring Dave 318970, Julie 318545, 
Jane 318411 or Nan 318270 for tickets. 
 
Bedding plants - geraniums, petunias, Busy 
Lizzie and begonias, etc. – will be for sale at 
Sunnyside Farm, North End throughout May at 
very reasonable prices.  Also Girls' names quiz 
sheets and crocheted white rose brooches to 
wear on Yorkshire Day, 1st August. Ring the 
bell for sales.  All in aid of the Church. 
 
Help with church cleaning once a year, is 
urgently needed.  Please ring Jane on 318411 

 

Seaton Ross Playing Fields Association 

 “POP UP PUB” 

                          
Friday 5 May 6.30pm onwards 

@ the Village Hall 
  Fundraiser for the Playing Fields. We hope you 

can all come along and make it an enjoyable evening! 
 

Beacon Young Farmers 

tractor parade, featuring a 

range of old and modern 

tractors, will take place on 

Sunday 7 May and will be 

passing the end of Mill Lane, 

to go to Melbourne, at 

1.30pm.   

 

Young Farmers will be 

collecting for charity.  

More details will be 


